
July 2020 
Director of Student Services 

Board Report 
COVID – 19 

- Temperature Station has worked excellent.  We have several classified staff members 
that have worked extremely hard and have taken ownership of the temperature station.  
I can’t thank them enough for their work!  (Tara Chambers, Sylvia Elliott, Elizabeth 
Ballard, Lori Gibbs, Amanda Unsel, and others.) 
 

- Trish and myself have a ZOOM call scheduled with FEMA on August 11th to discuss 
reimbursement of supplies. 
 

- 4 misting/disinfecting machines have been ordered from Stigler Supply. 
 

- 290 student desks have been ordered.  They will be used to replace tables throughout 
Lincoln.   

Custodial 

- Summer cleaning is almost complete.  The custodial staff has worked extremely hard 
this summer. 
 

- Custodial staff will start moving desks to the gym at Lincoln and storage rooms in the 
high school to reduce the number of desks in each classroom. 
 

Maintenance 

- The Unit Ventilators project is almost complete.  All of the units are installed and we are 
waiting on repairs on 3 of the units. 

- Solar Panels generated 4,707 KWH for the month of June.  This saved us almost $500 for 
the month of June.   
 

- Maintenance requests from the end of the year are completed. 

School Safety 

- The final phase of the lock replacements at DHS is currently being installed. 
 

- Meeting with new staff to provide ID badges and keys to their classrooms. 

Transportation 

- Bus inspections at Campbell County are on hold in an attempt to save some money. 
 

- We are getting a refund of $2,360 on insurance for the buses from March through July. 


